
Donations
(April 2021)

Resident Benefit: Vicki LaRue; Irene Perry; Larry Richardson; Jerry
& Janis Calvert; W. Dan Myers; Virginia Welsh; Terry & Delbert

Boeker; Jim Ferguson; Lisa Coker; Brenham SSLC Family
Association.

In-Kind: Washington County EMS; Burton 4-H; Netra Moore;
Edward & Barbara Triem; Kenjura Pharmacy; Sandra Krenshaw;

Destiny Psencik. 

Summertime is rolling in and we are all definitely enjoying the
weather. From staff volleyball & football games, Cinco De Mayo
Celebrations, home pajama & karaoke parties, interactive story

telling, and Prom, the residents have definitely been busy having
FUN. As the world starts returning to normal, we are so excited to
interact more with the residents and participate in all of the fun

activities that will be going on, on campus this summer! As always,
we thank you for your continued support, and can't wait to have

you for a visit on campus! Happy May!
 

                -Destiny Psencik,
                          Community Relations

Oh, The things i see in the
neighborhood...

     Residents got to come and pick out prom dresses for their 
prom! As soon as Carla saw herself in the mirror she said "I look
so beautiful!" THEY ALL DID!!!
     Errell has been picking flowers and putting them in cups of
water to decorate around campus!
     Maria sang her heart out during karaoke at the pajama party
on her home!
     Residents enjoyed a hula-hoop contest at the Cinco De Mayo
celebrations!

Want to learn more? Please feel free to reach
out to Destiny at:

Destiny.Psencik@hhs.texas.gov

Volunteer
Services Council

on NOW a choice
on AmazonSmile!

Visit
smile.Amazon.com
& shop! You will be
asked to support a
charity first, type in

the "Volunteer
Service Council

for Brenham
State School" & it
pops up right away.

Amazon donates
.5% of your

purchase to the VSC
-YAY! its a GOOD

THING

Thank
you

...For providing so
many GOOD
THINGS for

Brenham State
Supported Living

Center

Follow us on
Facebook for

more
updates!

@
Volunteer
Services

Council for
Brenham

State
Supported

Living Center

Good Things

The Active Treatment and Rec departments decorated the
gym beautifully for a night the residents will never forget! The
theme of the prom was "Enchanted Forest" and residents got

to enjoy tons of dancing, laughing, and cotton candy! 

A PUBLICATION BY THE
VOLUNTEER SERVICES COUNCIL

Your Gift to the VSC
benefits the
residents in

unrestricted ways
across the campus
and throughout the

community. Your
donations make
the activities and

projects
highlighted in this

publication
possible.

THANK YOU!

Cinco De Mayo, Flag Football,
and pajama parties!

Prom at BSSLC

Thanks Washington County EMS for donating over 140 boxes of alcohol pads!
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